
 

Our ‘Commitment to Communication’ 

Understanding the Communication Needs of Parents and Partners 

 We will carry out an annual Communication Survey each academic year and utilise this information alongside our experiences to review our ‘Commitment to 

Communication’ 

 

Regular and Effective Pupil Reviews 

 We will provide Pupil Attainment Data for all our pupils so that learning is readily shared and understood by all 

 We will provide an outcome focused Plan that informs The Childs Plan 

 We will share the individualised education and care planners  

 We commit to do our very best to ensure there is clear communication around the needs of each young person  

 We commit to completing the minutes of the review meetings swiftly, sending these to parents and other relevant professionals 

 

Communication with Local Authority Partners 

 We will provide a monthly Wellbeing report  

 We will provide weekly updates as requested 

 We commit to sustaining relationships of trust and respect with Local Authority partners 

 We commit to following all of our Policies and Procedures 

 We will listen to the views of Local Authority Partners in the shaping of our practice and in the ethos and implications of our approaches  

 

Communication with Parents 

 We strongly commit to an open door policy 

 We commit to sustaining relationships of trust and respect with parents 

 We will provide regular phone call updates from residences and school. We will also welcome parents to contact us if they would like a further update 

 We work collaboratively with parents to share in their child’s learning  

 We work closely with our Parent Council and Parent Ambassador to ensure parents are aware of the most up-to-date information about the school  

 We encourage parents to join us in developing our whole school curriculum learning experiences  

 We will continue to commit to home school diary communications and regular parents evenings to share learning and discuss learning outcomes 


